
● Monday, Jan. 20: MLK Day-no school
● Mon.-Fri., Feb. 3-7: Spring Book Fair

● I wanted to let all of you 
know that my husband and I 
are expecting a baby in 
July. I have already told my 
students, but I wanted to let 
you know, also.

● Just a reminder that all 
students need to be fever 
free for 24 hours before 
returning to school. I am 
constantly reminding them 
to wash their hands. It’s 
definitely the time of year for 
illness. 
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